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Jerome J. Heer, Director of Audits

Status Report - Audit of MCTS Fare & Data Collection Systems (File No. 09-84)

At its meeting in March 2009, the Committee on Finance and Audit reviewed our audit
report, “An Audit of the Milwaukee County Transit System’s Fare and Data Collection
Systems,” and passed a motion to receive and place it on file.

Since issuance of the audit report a series of status reports, noting the progress made
toward implementation of our audit recommendations, were provided to the Committees.

In this status report, MCTS management indicates that implementation of the final two
outstanding recommendations (see June 2016 updates to recommendations nos. 1 and
2, provided in red font) has been completed. Consequently, there are no plans to
provide any future reports.

This report is informational.
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